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	Organization
	Cornell Minds Matter

	2008-2010 Allocation
	$1.00

	2010-2012 Request
	$1.00

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$1.00


Rationale of the Committee
The Appropriations Committee decided to fund Minds Matter $1.00 for the 2010-2012 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee felt that Minds Matter did a great job with their budget proposal, presentation, and discussion of the group's impact on campus. Moreover, Committee members noted the high number of Minds Matter events on campus and the broad reach of many of the events for a relatively low expense. However, though attendance was low for some event, Committee members recognized that per the mission statement of Minds Matter, if mental health help reaches even one student in need then the event should be considered a success. Some members also were concerned about $1,500 expenditure for seven Minds Matter members to attend the Active Minds conference, though other members felt that the group adequately defended their rationale for sending so many people. Additionally, members were concerned about large expenditures on advertising, particularly with Daily Sun Ads and t-shirts, and some Committee members felt that Minds Matter should receive a reduced allocation to reflect lower expenditures on these line items.
Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$1.00
	6-2


Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher Basil
Vice President for Finance
